
 
 

Application for School Council 
 
The School Council discusses and supports key issues in education and matters that impact the 
achievement of student success. Its primary purpose is to advise the principal on matters 
impacting student achievement.  There are many ways parents/guardians can become involved, 
both in the home and in the school that can have a positive impact on student learning and the 
school environment. Your participation provides you with the opportunity to be more directly 
involved in the education of your child(ren). 
 
Please consider a parent/guardian position on the Eden School Council. Meeting dates and 
other important School Council information will be found on the Eden Website, under “Councils”. 
 
If you are interested in a one-year term on the Eden School Council, please fill out the form 
below and return it to the school office, or email to mat.miller@dsbn.org, by Monday, September 
22nd, 2025. 
 

Self Nomination Form 
Eden School Council 

2025-2026 
I wish to declare my candidacy for an elected position as a parent/guardian representative on 
the Eden School Council. 
Your Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
(Please print) 
Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
Home Phone: ___________________________ Cell: _________________________ 
Email: ________________________________________________________________ 
I am the parent/guardian of: _________________________________ Grade: _______ 
Email: _______________________________________________________________ 
I am an employee of the District School Board of Niagara: ________ Yes ________ No 
 
Candidate’s Signature: ________________________________Date: _____________ 
 
 


